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| am asking you to consider at least a 4% CA for 2023 and 2024. We are hoping to
pay down of our nexus of the unfunded liability with sustained employed contribution
rates to fund a permanent COLA for Plan 1 retirees. Only a permanent COLA will
provide long-term fiscal stability to our state's oldest public sector retirees. We really
need more to catch up with inflation but hope will consider it too. Thanks for

all you do for us. Patty Marz, TRS Plan 1 Retiree.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


mailto:peppermintpatty@comcast.net
mailto:State.Actuary@leg.wa.gov

